
Injury procedures - during school hours 

If a learner is injured and needs help, he/she can contact any staff member at the school during school 
hours.  

All employees at NIS/NGG have undergone a first aid course in 2022 and there is access to 
defibrillators at the school.  

Secretaries in the administration offices can deal with minor injuries. They assess whether contact 
should be made to parents.  

In case of serious injuries, the school will contact 112 and parents are informed immediately.  

 


